

ARMY WAR COLLEGE FOUNDATION, INC.

122 Forbes Avenue, Carlisle, Pennsylvania 17013-5234

March 25, 2020

Dear Army War College Alumni and Friends,

These are unprecedented times as a result of the COVID-19 crisis, as you know. The entire U.S. Army War College community is impacted, but the Army War College Foundation continues to support the College's mission as well as our extensive alumni community. 'Service to Alumni' is STILL what we do!

We remain just an email or phone call away as we do our part to work remotely, maintain social distancing, and reduce exposure. We will fill online Gift Shop orders as soon as we can, but you should plan on some delay in shipping. Your support is vital, now and always, as we continue to focus on our mission of supporting the U.S. Army War College and its graduates in the preparation of outstanding senior leaders.

Please do not hesitate to call on us if you have questions.

Please take care I goverself and your family. We remain amounted to you and to the College, Kuth

All my best,

Ruth B. Collins

Colonel, U.S. Army, Retired

President and CEO

Office: (717) 243-1756 Email: info@usawc.org Homepage: www.usawc.org